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DATE: March 3, 2011 

TO: HDC Commissioners 

RE: Yates Cider Mill 
 

 
 
Discussion was held last month on the proposed siding replacement project proposed 
by Yates Cider Mill.  Attached, please find the “Application for Approval of Modification 
of Resource” as filed by Mr. Titus.  The applicant has also provided color photographs 
showing the extent of damage to the existing siding.  I have scanned the photos and 
attached them to the application – but the black and white copies are not as clear as the 
color copies.  I will have the color photos and a sample motion for you the night of the 
meeting.   Thank you. 
 
Sandi 
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